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New York, 19 June 2024
Excellency,

In our capacity as Co-Chair and Co-Chair designate of the Preparatory Committee
for the Fourth International Conference on Financing for Development (FFD4), we wish to
inform you of arrangements with regards to the co-facilitation of the Outcome Document
of this Conference.

After due consideration of the complex character of the process ahead of us, and
following consultations with Bureau members, we have decided to invite the following
Permanent Representatives and their teams to carry out this exercise under our guidance:

— H.E. Mr. Héctor Vasconcelos, Permanent Representative of Mexico to the United
Nations

- H.E. Mr. Lok Bahadur Thapa, Permanent Representative of Nepal to the United
Nations

- H.E. Ms. Merete Fjeld Brattested, Permanent Representative of Norway to the
United Nations

-~ H.E. Mr. Chola Milambo, Permanent Representative of Zambia to the United
Nations

Our colleagues will be working together in groups of two: Mexico and Norway, on
behalf of developed States, and Nepal and Zambia, on behalf of developing States,
echoing the spirit of A/RES/78/231 as pertains to the appointment of Co-Chairs.

We will work closely with them to promote an inclusive, balanced and forward-
looking process.

Ultimately, this arrangement will allow us to focus on other preparatory tasks,
together with the Bureau, while continuing to provide general guidance on the
cofacilitation, as required.

We count on your support to ensure the continued success of this preparatory
process.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.
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Zéphyrin Maniratanga Rui Vinhas
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